
Announcements for Wednesday, February 12, 2020 

 

❖ Seniors, have you paid your dues, but not picked up your Senior Shirt? Stop by the table 

in the courtyard on Wednesday, Feb 19th during lunch to pick up your BTHS C/O 2020 

shirt. 

 

❖ Students, if you want to take the SAT on March 14th you need to register at 

www.collegeboard.org by FRIDAY. 

 

❖ Dreams Come True will have a meeting this Friday in the 9th grade cafeteria at 8:45 am.   

 

❖ National Honor Society applications are available TODAY.  Students can pick up 

applications in Guidance from Mrs. Richards or from Ms. Hastings in the 9th Grade 

Building.  Applications are due to Mrs. Huber no later than March 12th. 

 

❖ Are you in 10th or 11th grade and interested in becoming a Link Leader for next school 

year?  You can pick up applications at Ms. Hastings desk in the ninth grade center. 

 

❖ NHS is collecting Jeans for Teens, please bring your gently used clean jeans to Mrs. 

Huber’s office.  NHS is also sponsoring a Super Hero’s for Mason Toy Drive!  All toys will 

be donated to children battling illness, hardship and homelessness.  Please bring 

donations to Mrs. Huber’s office. 

 

❖ Mark your calendars for February 28th @ 6pm:  The ECO Club has partnered with the 

National Honor Society to host “The Lorax” Movie at the stadium. We will have some 

local Environmental organizations there and we will be collecting food donations to 

support our Hunger Fight Campaign. This is a community event so bring your friends and 

your neighbors, pack a picnic and your lawn chairs. See you there! 

 

❖ The Bartram Trail Dance Team is hosting a home dance competition this Saturday. 

Competition will be held in the BT gym and the cost is $10. BTDT will perform at 11:35. 

Come watch and Support!! The full competition is from 10:00 – 1:00.  

 

❖ Singing Valentines are for sale during lunch through TOMORROW!  The cost is $2 for 1 

valentine, or 3 for $5.  Singing valentines with a rose are $5 each.  Please have your 

valentine's first and last name, as well as the teacher and class period you would like the 

valentine delivered. The sales table is next to the main cafeteria during all lunches. 

 

 

 

http://www.collegeboard.org/

